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Eileen Roehr
11317 South Shore Road
Reston, VA  20190

Dear Eileen and the Roehr Family,

The IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access notes with great sadness the passing of our
friend and Member, Walt Roehr. We fondly remember Walt for his technical contributions to our group as
well as for the warmth, cheer, and friendship that he brought us. We send our deepest sympathy to you in this
time of your great loss.

The Working Group has posted a photos of Walt <http://WirelessMAN.org/photo/WaltRoehr.html>. We invite
you to share them.

Sincerely,

Dr. Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

Roger Marks
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